Help your child, help your school PTO is looking for new interest!

Join a group of parents and teachers who are committed to helping create a positive and memorable school experience

- · Interested in creating fun events?
- · Thinking of ideas to make the 2018 Timberwolf Trek the best ever?
- · Have a mind for numbers and a desire to keep the budget balanced?
- · Want to make sure the teachers and staff are treated to special days?
- · Are there ideas you know will come to you and are excited to share?

Come join the next meeting: Thursday, April 12th at 7pm

Or email any interest or ideas to meespto@gmail.com

We are assembling the 2018-19 Board and team of volunteers!

Without parent involvement and volunteers, many great experiences and opportunities our kids currently enjoy may not be possible next year. Everyone is welcome to actively make a difference at MEES. We all want to make these years memorable and exciting!